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August 1, 2023  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

In this age of technology and its advancements, it is common practice for school districts to create and 

administer Acceptable Use Policies and Regulations to govern the use of technology within the school 

system. 

 

The Clark Public School District has created such a policy as a means of protecting our students and 

keeping you as parents and guardians informed about the utilization of the computer network, computer, 

and technological resources that support our instructional programs.   I am kindly requesting that you 

read and discuss the Acceptable Use Policy and Regulation (#2361) which are posted on the homepage 

of our district website: www.clarkschools.org under “Board of Education” and then “Bylaws, Policies, 

and Regulations.”  This policy and its accompanying regulation govern the use of district technological 

resources. 

 

After you have had the opportunity to read the Policy and Regulation and to discuss them with your 

child/children, please electronically sign the Acceptable Use and Internet Permission/Non-Permission 

Form within our Genesis student information system which is required for each student in order to gain 

computer/technology privileges.  We will deny a student access to the network, computers, and 

technological resources until a signed form has been submitted through Genesis. 

 

The use of technology as an instructional resource offers valuable benefits to our students.  We anticipate 

that, with your support and cooperation, we can reap the benefits of this valued instructional vehicle and 

prepare our students to learn technological safety and subsequently learn and flourish in this digital age.   

 

If you have any further questions regarding the Acceptable Use Policy and Regulation, please feel free 

to contact your child’s principal.  Should you have questions about electronically signing the form or 

how the Internet will be utilized in your child’s classroom, please contact his or her teacher. 

 

In the event that you do not have access to the Internet from your home, please stop by our Public Library 

in order to gain computer access.  Thank you very much for your attention to this important and timely 

topic. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Edward Grande  

 

Edward Grande  

Superintendent of Schools 
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